
From: Erik Kennedy <erikk292@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 1:48 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: IN SUPPORT OF FILE NUMBER 220401 
 

Good Afternoon City of Milwaukee Planning Commission, 
 
A few months ago, I wrote a letter of support for File Number 220401 and my support 
still holds firm. 
 
This development will help reframe the narrative of Downer Avenue District as it will 
attract more community members to patronize local businesses and assets while 
helping create awareness.  In addition, this will help address the housing shortage in 
Milwaukee while supporting the need for more viable accessibility.  Furthermore, this 
development will help revitalize a Downer Avenue District structure and a place of 
worship. 
 
I hope the Planning Commission embraces this development's vision because the 
developers are committed to changing the narrative of our community through economic 
development & investment. 
 
Thank you for considering. 
 
Erik Kennedy  
Ph: 330-607-2791 
Email: erikk292@yahoo.com 
 
"We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give." -Winston 
Churchill 
 
"Everybody can be great...because anybody can serve. You don't have to have a 
college degree to serve. You don't have to make your subject and verb agree to serve. 
You only need a heart full of grace. A soul generated by love.” -Dr. Martin Luther King 
Jr. 
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